
Dear brothers & sisters in Christ,

Greetings, and we thank you for the time you have taken to pray 
for our ministry. Thank you for participating financially with our 
ministry by giving to World Reach, and for being a part of our life 
and ministry. 
As a family, we are 
doing well. We enjoy 
the day to day with 
our granddaughters. 
We watch them grow, 
and above all, we are 
conscious of what life 
is like today. Praise 
God our children are 
doing well. Our daughter, Yami, 
is recovering well from the 
surgery she had on her cervical 
cord. 

Bible Institute. These are people we 
invested in from 1986 to 2004. So 
many of them have families now 
with grown children. They are serving 
God as pastors, missionaries, Bible 
teachers, and ministry leaders in 
their churches.

 This is very exciting for me.
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We are impacted by what God is 
doing in our ministry. We have 
seen Him working in discipleship, 
counseling, and the two trips I 
have had to the 
It has been a joy being with our 

Graduates, now pastors of Iglesia Biblica Unida

jungles of Venezuela and Colombia. 
spiritual children and students from the

Youth giving their lives to Jesus
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They surpassed any expectations 
we had of them, it was so much 

greater then what I had hoped for. Only God could do 
this - all glory be to God. 

I was invited by the leaders of the Iglesias Biblicas 
Unidas, which is in the jungle of Colombia. There, we had 
a conference of more than 1,000 in attendence. They 
were from many tribes: Curipacos, Puinaves, Cubeos, 
Piapocos, and Piaroas. It was a privilege to share with 
them the Word of God and to present the Gospel to 
them. Twenty-three youth gave their lives to Jesus. I was 
also able to have a good time of counseling with the 
pastors and leaders. Together with World Reach 
missionaries we were able to organize the Mobile Bible 
Institute with leaders from the tribes. God willing, we 
will begin class in February 2024. This will be a big part in 
filling the need the former students have concerning the 
generations behind them. Please pray as we pass the 
torch; may the light grow and illuminate brighter. They 
are currently struggling with drugs, guerrilla warfare, 
religious sects, politics, misuse of the internet, etc. 

Upon returning to Argentina, my wife and I have 
continued with discipleship and counseling. Also, I was 
able to teach in a conference in Cordoba.

Please join us in praying for a conference for women.  
My wife will be sharing the testimony of Sophie Muller, 
and she will teach the Word of God. 

Your servants in Christ, 
Andres and Monica Acosta 
John 15:16 

Walking to the river for baptisms 

All in white are about to be baptized 
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If you would like to partner with a one-time gift or recurring monthly gifts to provide the support we must raise for the 
mission of World Reach to serve in Argentina, here is more information:

To donate online, go to world-reach.org/donate to give once or set up a monthly gift via credit card.  

We also offer the option to give monthly via an Electronic Funds Transfer from your bank account.  This is our preferred 
method because you will incur no third party processing fee, and the transfer can be set up by going to

world-reach.org/donate and clicking on “EFT Giving” at the top of the page.

To give by check made payable to World Reach, mail to the address below with a note indicating your preference for 
supporting "Acosta ministry":




